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Last name: Clements
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Comments: I Support Access and Active Management in the Northwest Forest Plan

 

Dear Northwest Forest Plan,

 

As an active user of our local PNW Forests I would not only like to see current access maintained but also

expanded. Myself and my family use our National Forests for hiking, biking, fishing, off-roading, and snow

shoeing. I've noticed some of the roads, trails and campgrounds have been shut down due to lack of funds to

keep them open but the increased use over the last few years has put even more strain on the currently open

roads/trails/campgrounds. This isn't sustainable and more money needs to be allocated to expand access for all

user groups!

 

Sincerely,

Benjamin Clements

6925 48th Ln NW  Olympia, WA 98502-9274

benlouisc@aol.com

 


